
 
 

 

 
 

                                                                        
 

 
 

7th June 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you had a lovely break and enjoyed spending time with family and friends.  We have 

had a great start to the new half term with lots of exciting learning to launch the summer 2 

themes.  

I wrote to you before half term to invite you to attend a meeting with representatives from our 

catering provider, Chartwells.  They are keen to hear your views and suggestions and to 

asnswer any questions you may have about our school lunches.  The meeting will take place at 

9am on Thursday 13th June.  We hope you will be able to attend. 

As the weather starts to warm up, children are more likely to remove their jumpers and 

cardifans.  Please make sure all items are labelled with children’s names so they can be 

returned if they have been left out.   

We are very much looking forward to Sunday’s Fun Run and hope to see you there.  The 

children are very excited and we can’t wait to see them running, skipping or walking their way 

around Forster Park.  Further details are available later in the newsletter. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

Manda George 

Headteacher 
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Torridon Fun Run – Sunday 9th June 

 

For registration and more information 

click here Fun Run 2024. 

 

We need lots of volunteers on the day to 

help make this event a success. If you can 

spare an hour on the day for registration 

or marshalling, please sign up to volunteer 

here. 

 

 

Year 6 Bake Sale and Ice-lollies Sale 

In order to raise money for our production, we are planning a bake sale and ice-

lollies sale on the following days: 

• Tuesday 11th June 2024 – bake sale 

• Friday   14th June 2024 – ice lollies 

• Friday   28th June 2024 -bake/ice 

lollies 

 

Prices will start from 50p. Please come and visit our stands. We look forward to 

treating you. 

Exam Success 

 

Oshie recently took his grade 2 violin exam, and 

achieved a merit. 

Well done Oshie! 

 

https://sites.google.com/view/funrun2024/fun-run-2024
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenVrxOm1jlsmwtgAzID-OZVRW6daFNDr-csHts9rifem4hRQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenVrxOm1jlsmwtgAzID-OZVRW6daFNDr-csHts9rifem4hRQ/viewform


 Reception – Where In The World 
 

 

Our new and final topic in reception ‘Where in the 

World’ took us to exciting India this week. We 

started our story ‘Runaway Chapatti’ and began 

learning lots about India. We used our creative 

skills and made some beautiful paintings of a 

famous building… Can you guess which building it 

is? 

 

 

 

Year 1 - Geography 
  

Year 1 are learning about ‘Climate’ in geography, this half term. We started off 

recapping the oceans and continents, before learning about the equator. We are 

looking forward to learning about animals that need specific climates and habitats 

to survive, including some in the rainforests of South East Asia… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Year 2  
 

Year 3 – The Journey 
 

This week, we have really enjoyed reading ‘The Journey’ by Francesca Sanna. We 

re-told the story through freeze frames, which were inspired by the story’s 

powerful, evocative imagery. We then performed our re-telling of the story to 

music, thinking carefully about the transitions between each freeze frame and what 

emotions we needed to show. See if you can figure out what is happening in the 

story… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 4 - DT 
 

Year 4 began the half term with a DT day. Our task was to 

create a game which included a circuit with a switch. We 

created, ‘Piranha Pool,’ which included three fish and a 

piranha in a pool. The object of the game was to rescue the 

fish from the piranha by using a crocodile clip to fish them 

out.  If we fished the piranha out a lightbulb lit up in our 

circuit and we lost the game.  

 

We applied our knowledge of conductors 

and insulators learned in our Electricity 

Science topic to make our game work. 

  

 

 

Year 5 - Reading 
 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their reading for pleasure session in the library. They 

spent time exploring different texts and genres before choosing the book that 

caught their eye. They were able to explore their favourite authors and read! 

 



Year 6 - BEAM 

Beautiful, Empowerment and Me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resource Base 
 

This week, Green Pathway have been reading the story ‘We’re going on a bear 

hunt’. They have been exploring all of the key events in the story through sensory 

play and role play. They particularly liked feeling the oozy mud and blowing the 

snow! 

 

 

 

 

    

In Blue Pathway, we have started debate groups. The children 

were developing their conversation skills, learning to express their 

view in ways that could be clearly understood by their peers, and 

considering that others may have opposing views. We are working 

towards having larger group debates and presenting to others.   

We are very excited to announce that this term, Year 6 girls are  

taking part in a six-week programme by the charity ‘Beleve’.  

BelEve UK is a safe and open space for girls to explore their thoughts 

and feelings about starting secondary school and the changes they  

will experience. They will be running empowerment sessions, which 

are fun interactive workshops that inspire and motivate girls to  

develop self-esteem and be confident about the next steps in their education. 

 



Torridon Summer Fair – Sunday 14th July 

Help plan the Summer Fair 

Friends of Torridon PTA is thrilled to 

announce that we're planning a Summer 

Fair for Sunday, 14th July! The event can 

only go ahead with a team of volunteers to 

plan and run it. Can you help make it 

happen? Join the Summer Fair Planning 

Committee WhatsApp group or email 

friendsoftorridonpta@gmail.com to get involved. 

You can find out more about the programme here. 

After School Club Vacancies 
We are currently advertising for staff members 

to join the team for our new wraparound 

childcare provision.  Further details can be 

found on our website: 

Wraparound Vacancies 

If you, a family member or friend are interested 

in one of the positions and would like to know 

more about the role, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. 

Safety On The School Run 
The school street initiative has made such a difference to the issues around unsafe and 

illegal parking and dangerous driving.  Whilst there are fewer vehicles on the road, it is 

important to remember that it is not a traffic free zone.  Buses and some drivers with 

exemptions are still able to drive around school at morning and afternoon drop off times.  

Children and families still need to be vigilant and make sure they are scootering, cycling 

or walking safely on their way to and from school.   

Drivers also need to continue to be mindful that they are parking respectfully and not 

blocking the driveways of local residents outside the school streets zone. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

https://lewishamsustainablestreets.commonplace.is/en-GB/proposals/overview-of-programme/step1
https://www.torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk/contact/vacancies/


Dates for Your Diary 
Sunday 9th June FAMILY FUN RUN – Forster Park 
Thursday 13th June Chartwells Parents’ Forum 
Wednesday 19th June 9am – secondary transfer coffee morning for Year 5 

parents who have children with an EHCP 
Thursday 20th June 5pm – Year 5 secondary transfer meeting 
Friday 21st June  INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO CHILDREN 
Friday 28th June Whole School Strings and String ensemble performance 
Tuesday 2nd July  Create Day with the Royal Opera House 
Wednesday 3rd July  9am Year 5 Steel Pans performance 
Thursday 4th July  9am – Year 3 Ukulele performance  
Friday 5th July  Drum Fun performance  
Monday 8th  July Welcome meeting for new reception parents and carers 
Week beginning Monday 8th July  Whole school assessment week  
Sunday 14th July  Summer Fair  
Monday 15th July  Nursery and Reception sports day 
Tuesday 16th July Year 2 Recorder performance 
Wednesday 17th July  Whole school summer music concert 
Thursday 18th July  Year 1 and 2 sports day 
Friday 19th July  Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 sports day 
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July  Year 6 production 
Thursday 25th July  Last day of term – 2pm finish 
 

 

Weekly Attendance  

 

Congratulations to 2S for winning the attendance cup three weeks in a row!  
We are so proud of 4A for having 100% Attendance!  

Well done 6L for winning the attendance cup this week, keep up the good work!  

Class Attendance  Class  Attendance  Class  Attendance  
1M 90%   3A 98%   5C 91%   

1N 93%   3G 91%   5L 94%  

1W 96%   3S 94%   5S 95%   

2S 
 

98% 

 

4A 100% 

 

6A 92%   

2SW 94%   4L 97%   6C 93%   

2V 96%   4S 94%   6L 98% 

  



STARS OF THE WEEK 

Class  Name  Reason  

Nursery FT  Norah  For being so helpful tidying up the Nursery outside area. Well done, Norah! 😊   
Nursery AM  Asmithaa  For showing good focus when she practiced writing her name. Well done, Asmithaa! 

😊   
Nursery PM  Lizeta  For demonstrating good cutting skills when we cut and tried different fruits this week. 

Well done, Lizeta! 😊   
Blue Class  Peter  For incredible listening and for trying his best to model the class expectations. Well 

done, Peter!  
Red Class  Milan  For her independence in writing this week. Well done! 😊   

Yellow Class  Grace  For always being kind and caring to others. Well done!  

1M  Ryan  For his enthusiasm during our writing lessons about gibbons, capuchins and 
orangutans, and for learning lots of interesting facts about the primates. Well done, 

Ryan! 😊   
1N  Thanushika  For always doing her best and for working on her targets. She has tried so hard to 

improve her presentation and handwriting this week. Great work! :)  
1W  Lucia  For fantastic independent learning this week. She has even been helping others succeed 

as well. Well done Lucia! 😊   
2S  Sinojan  For always trying his best in his learning and for focusing on proofreading his learning 

independently. Your invitation was fantastic, and it was beautifully presented 😊 Well 
done Sinojan!  

2SW  Noah  For all of his hard work and the resilience he has shown during our writing lessons this 
week. I am so impressed with how beautiful his handwriting has been. Well done Noah, 

keep it up! 😊   
2V  Tommy  For always being very polite and remembering to say his please and thank you. Well 

done, Tommy.  
3A  Orel   For consistently being a helpful member of the class. Well done Orel 😊   
3G  Siddy  For showing an incredible attitude to learning. Well done for being a positive role 

model.   
3S  Perla  For always having a positive attitude towards all that she is asked to do   

4A  Jesika  For being so generous in sharing your knowledge and experiences of Sri Lanka. Thank 
you, Jesika.  

4L  Nanshika  For her research on Sri Lanka and great collaboration with her group when making 
their poster.  

4S  Evan  For being very focused and  producing excellent pieces of learning in all subjects.  

5C  Elisabeth   For the hard work that she has put into her arithmetic skills this week in her maths 
learning. Keep it up Elisabeth!  

5L  Amelia  For always producing high quality learning. You have beautiful presentation and 
excellent content. Well done!  

5S  Carlelle  For his exceptional effort in his learning. He has demonstrated remarkable perseverance 
and dedication. Keep up the fantastic work! Well done!  

6A  Dale  For settling well into the class and school community. He has also shown an excellent 
attitude to improving his spoken English. Well done.  

6C  Marwa  For consistently demonstrating a conscientious attitude towards all areas of learning. 
Well done.  

6L  Nikisha  For showing focus and resilience in writing. You should feel really proud of your efforts. 
Well done!  

RB Blue  Naoki  Well done for great engagement during a timed pair share activity.  

RB Green  Gregory  Well done for being so engaged in your learning in 1N. You have been so focused during 
independent learning and we are so proud of you!  



Carers Week  
Carers Week is an annual campaign to raise 

awareness of caring, highlight unpaid carers' 

challenges, and recognise their contribution to 

families and communities throughout the UK. It's 

not just for those who identify as carers but also 

for individuals who may not yet recognise their 

caring responsibilities, including Young Carers. 

 From Monday to Saturday, a variety of activities 

will be held in the morning and afternoon, all 

conveniently located in the Glassmill Leisure 

Centre Atrium. By attending, people have the 

chance to take part in local activities, enjoy free 

light refreshments, and treat themselves to free 

cream teas on Saturday as part of our Carers 

Week celebration. 
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